

December 27, 2020

Next Computer-side Chat on Local Church Profiles

PROFILES!!!

Why do we have to do them?

How do we start?

How honest do we have to be?

Are they only good for the search process?

Many congregations don't even think about a Congregational Profile until they have to do one. There are many pieces to consider and it can seem like an arduous task.

Join Rev. Dr. Susan Minasian on <u>January 12 at 7:00 pm</u> for a conversation that just might change your mind. We will also explore how useful that document can be for the life of your ministry beyond the search process.

For the link to join this Zoom meeting on January 12th, email Brea at brea@psec.org.

The PSEC <u>will close books for 2020</u> as of the close of business on

ANNOUNCEMENT

January 18, 2021. All OCWM

contributions and pass-throughs for

2020 must be received by our office by the close of business on Monday, January 18, 2021 in order to be counted as a 2020 contribution.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the PSEC Staff



In keeping with 2020 and time of Covid, it was obviously not possible to share with you our traditional picture in front of the Christmas tree. So here is our 2020 Christmas picture—Covid version, socially distant yet still festive!

Despite the changes we have all experienced this year, we still want to say THANK YOU and wish you and yours a very safe and blessed Christmas and New Year!

Staff:

Rev. William (Bill) Worley—Conference Minister (center)

Rev. Dr. Susan Minasian—Interim ACM for Search & Call (left middle)

Rev. Cean James—ACM Congregational Development (right middle)

Susan Creswell—Executive Asst. to CM/ Conf. Events (top center)

Kim Kulesa—Bookkeeper (top left)

Brea Rarick—Asst. to Search & Call / Registrar (bottom center)

Tammie Wisniewski—Financial Operations Manager (top right)